ey

No.2010/H-1/11/16/CR

The General Secretary, |http://www.airfindia.com |
AIRF,

4, State Entry Road,

New Delhi-1100S55.

Livw
/

Sub: - Recognition of Jaslok hospital, Mumbai for neuro-
surgery cases of Railway patients of Central Railway.

Ref: - Your letter No:AIRF/DC/JCM/12/2009(486)
dt.03.06.10.
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The undersigned is directed to refer to your above
mentioned letter on the above subject.

Board had asked the Railway to send a fresh proposal but
the proposal sent by the Railway was incomplete and the reply to
querries raised by the Board are still awaited. The Railway has
now informed that a new proposal for hospital recognition is to be
recommended by the Committee which has been constituted. As
soon as the proposal is received in Board’s office, the same will be
processed on top priority.

I hope you will appreciate the postion. » ’ . V’\\'}”Ma‘

AN

For Secretary/Railway Board.
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